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Hello Committee members: 

I strongly oppose HB 3166. The voters of Oregon soundly defeated a measure 

proposing to implement Rank Choice Voting. We do not want it!  It is  a very clear 

message from the voters of Oregon. So, why is the legislature trying to circumvent 

the will of the citizens? Is the legislature not elected by the voters of the state to 

represent them and their interests?  

HB 3166 must die in committee.  

William Howell 

La Grande 


